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Att. 9¢

Jean Fraser - Redfern Munjoy

From: Jed Harris <jed@n-aprop.com>
To: <jt@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 11/26/2013 10:09 AM
Subject: Redfern Munjoy

Jean,
I had hoped to make the workshop this afternoon where the Redfern Munjoy project will
be discussed but my Thanksgiving travel plans were moved up due to the storm.

I'm a property owner at 170 Anderson St and 19 North St in Portland although I reside in
Falmouth. I strongly support the Redfern Munjoy proposed development. The Culleys
have an excellent track record of creating interesting projects for Portland and I think this
will be a very positive addition to the neighborhood. I'm happy to hear that they are
preserving public access to the Jack Trail via their woonerf street proposal.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any additional questions.
Regards,
Jed Harris

Managing Partner

80 Exchange Street, Suite 30
Portland, ME 04101

(207) 653-8262 (c)

(207) 747-4577 (o)
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